
 

PSAT 8/9 Test Date 
Wednesday, January 26th 

 
The PSAT 8/9 will be offered to students currently enrolled in 8th grade.  PSAT 8/9 is 
offered to students that are interested in getting a baseline prior to the PSAT NSMQT in 
high school.  PSAT 8/9 is an optional test.  Students that register will be taking the exam 
during class time on Wednesday, January 26th.  Students will be excused from class 
during testing hours.  PSAT 8/9 takes 3 – 4 hours total.  

PSAT 8/9 measures what students are learning in school and helps determine if they are 
on track for high school and beyond. It also helps students build confidence in 
preparation for the SAT, choose high school courses, and explore career options by 
connecting students to Career Finder, a tool offered by College Board. 

PSAT 8/9 COLLEGE BOARD RESOURCES:  CLICK ON LINKS BELOW 

 

 

If you have any questions about the PSAT 8/9, please contact Ms. Diaz or Mrs. 
Almany.  For test registration questions, please contact Mrs. Endler. 

PSAT 8/9 Testing Fee $20 per student.  Space is limited.   

--------------------------------Print and turn into the MS Office ------------------------ 

Student’s Name: _______________________________   GRADE 8 ONLY  

Student ID: _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _       Period 1 Teacher: _________________ 

Fee $20.00     CASH (exact amount only) Please turn in form and payment to Middle 
School Office to Ms. Diaz.  

I understand the $20 fee is non-refundable and makeup test is not available.  

 

PSAT 8/9    
Information 

PSAT 8/9                
Tips for Parents 

PSAT 8/9       
Practice Test 

https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/psat-8-9/inside-the-test
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/psat-8-9/inside-the-test
https://parents.collegeboard.org/faq/how-should-my-child-prepare-to-take-psat-8-9
https://parents.collegeboard.org/faq/how-should-my-child-prepare-to-take-psat-8-9
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/pdf/psat-8-9-practice-test-1.pdf
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